
Dear Parents/Carers, 

New Menu – A response is required for every child please 

We are happy to attach the new menu from Pabulum Caterers, which will commence on 

Tuesday 19th April 2022 (Week 1) when we return after Easter.  Please be aware that the 

weeks are not rolling like they have in the past, so please make a note of the week we are 

on by referring to this menu in future. 

We need everyone have a look at the new menu and re-select your child’s menu choices for 

all of the three weeks to create your child’s standing order.  Please use the link below to 

complete the on-line form.  This needs to be done by 9am Monday 28th March 2022. 

Link:- https://forms.office.com/r/PHDbdiHza6 

Both the link and the new menu can be found on our website under Parent Information, Hot 

Lunches, but if you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me on 01245 268714 

or email office@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk.  Please note, that once you have made your 

choices, you can amend any day(s) you would like to, by completing the form again and the 

most recent choice(s) will be used to pre-order your meals.  Changes must be made by 9am 

on the Wednesday prior to the week you would like to make changes to, as we need to pre-

order our meals with Pabulum.  Once you are happy with your choices you do not need to 

keep submitting the on-line form. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Farmer 
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